Guardian Angels Corner

GA's next meeting will be May 6th, at 6:00 pm in the Cafeteria
VOLUNTEER NEEDS for Teacher Appreciation week is next week: We are
looking for volunteers to help with making this a great success for our
wonderful teachers and staff. We are calling for volunteers to help on

Monday 10-2 pm and Friday at 8:00 am to help put together some

amazing charcuterie board type to-go box lunches.

We would like to send out a Huge Thank You to Sutton Salvage for all their
hard work to help make Earth Week a great success for our school. ASCS
collected 304 lbs, roughly 7,300 cans!ll WOW! Great job to all of the families
who participated to make this a great success. We would also like to
recognize and thank Bob Schmidt and Alyse Cadez for helping with
recycled cans this school year!

GA will be sending out more information next week on board
positions/duties and needs. We encourage anyone who would like to
continue to help make GA a success to put their name in and give it a go
for this wonderful organization. The GA helps fund many of the small
events that happen throughout the school year to help enrich the
students and the school.

GA Board Elections will be held on Thursday, May 29" at 6:00 pm in the
cafeteria. If you are thinking of applying for a board position, you must be

present to be voted in and confirmed for the 2025-2026 School year.




